
 

MARYLAND HEALTH CARE COMMISSION 
SCHEDULE FOR CERTIFICATE OF ONGOING PERFORMANCE REVIEWS 

PERCUTANEOUS CORONARY INTERVENTION SERVICES 
 

The Maryland Health Care Commission provides the following schedule for the review of 
applications for Certificates of Ongoing Performance of percutaneous coronary intervention (PCI) 
services.   
 

Applications must be submitted no later than the published due date and will only be 
received and reviewed in accordance with this published schedule.  All applications, including the 
required number of copies, must be received at the offices of the Maryland Health Care 
Commission, 4160 Patterson Avenue, Baltimore, Maryland 21215, no later than 4:30 p.m. on the 
scheduled date of submission.  For further information about the review schedules or procedures, 
contact Eileen Fleck, Chief, Acute Care Policy and Planning, at eileen.fleck@maryland.gov or 
410-764-3287. 
 

Percutaneous Coronary Intervention Services 
 

Hospitals 
Application  

Submission Date 
 
Holy Cross Silver Spring 
University of Maryland Capital Region Medical Center September 27, 2024 
Adventist Shady Grove Medical Center 
UPMC Western Maryland 
Meritus Medical Center February 21, 2025 
Note: The application submission dates for some other hospitals’ PCI programs will be published in a subsequent 
notice because the submission dates are over six months away. 
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